Dolphinholme Dispatch

Monday 2nd October 2023

Email: head@dolphinholme.lancs.sch.uk bursar@dolphinholme.lancs.sch.uk www.dolphinholme.lancs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Miss Joanne Mather



How is it October already?

Thank you for the donations we received for our Harvest celebration this year. We are still

collecting items for Morecambe Bay Foodbank and any additional donations can be made to our collection basket in the entrance porch.



For an up to date list of foods that are urgently needed, please follow the link below: https://

morecambebay.foodbank.org.uk/
give-help/donate-food/

This week, these items are: Pasta

sauce, fruit juice (long life), biscuits, dry cat food and washing-up liquid.

Thank you.

Safe Parking at School:

** Please, please, please...**



Could we ask all adults not to park on the yellow zigzag lines outside of school. Yellow zig-zags signify a strict 'no-stopping' zone. This is no stopping for a few minutes or a few seconds for children to hop in/out of the car. Parking or stopping on these yellow zig zag lines can endanger a child's life.

If caught, this is classed as a 'waiting offence' and could result in a penalty charge.

Thank you for your continued support.

Dolphinholme 22/23 Tea Towels

Now on sale! Great quality tea towels that are a great memento for you and a great Christmas gift for grandparents and other family members.



£5 each and payment via Scopay.

For more information and to collect your tea towel, please contact Mr. Cronshaw in the school office. Thank you—PTFA



Trophy Cabinet

Our Year 6 Leavers (2022/2023) very kindly bought a glass trophy cabinet so that we could proudly display our silverware. If you could spare an hour to help Mr. Cronshaw put it together, that would be greatly appreciated. Brews and biscuits will be provided! Thank you.



Week beginning Monday 9/10/23 ~ Menu Week 1

Please could you check that your Scopay account is up to date. Thank you.

Weekly Celebration

The following children were celebrated for their work:



Reception: Angela. For always joining in and smiling.

Year 1/2: Olivia. For having confidence in her work and being helpful to her peers.

Year 3/4: Aaliyah. For her great team-work skills.

Year 5/6: Everyone! For the excellent work produced as part of their DT week.

These 'Special People' received a Headteacher's sticker:-

Reception: Toby. For his good listening skills.

Year 1/2: Oliver. For always being polite and having lovely manners.

Year 3/4: Helena. For always having a great attitude towards her learning.

Year 5/6: Blake. For his great enthusiasm for learning.

Points:

Harris: 19pts Grizedale 20 pts Hayshaw 20 ptsClougha 18 pts

Half term total so far:

Harris: 4pts Grizedale 3pts Hayshaw 1 pts Clougha 2 pts

Well done everyone.



Diary Dates:

Tuesdays: Football with Mr. Baines for Y4, Y5 and Y6 **Fridays:** Fun with Coach Gunn before school/after school

2.11.2023: Bonfire Lunch

3.11.2023: Indoor Athletics at LMC

7.11.2023: PROVISIONAL DATE: Parents' Evening

10.11.2023: PROVISIONAL DATE: Film Night

Weekend beginning 1.12.2023: Quernmore Christmas Tree weekend 15.12.2023: PROVISIONAL DATE Christmas Party at the Village Hall

20.12.2023: Christmas lunch and Christmas jumper day

21.12.2023: Christmas service in church 9:15am All welcome

21.12.2023: SCHOOL CLOSES FOR CHRISMTAS HOLIDAY

22.12.2023: Staff INSET Day

Open Days for Reception 2024: 19.10.2023 (1pm), 8.11.2023 (3:30pm)